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Referral Guide and Contact List

Provide evidence based, trauma-informed individual and family therapy to  
help children manage emotional and behavioral difficulties in their local  
community.   

Offers a wide array of home, school, and community-based services tailored 
to meet the behavioral and emotional health needs of each child with their 
family’s voice and wishes at the forefront of service delivery. 

Promotes school readiness of children from zero to age five from low-income 
families by enhancing their cognitive, social, and emotional development. 
These services include center-based classrooms, special education,  
and home visiting. 

Provides skill building, treatment, case management and other support  
services for children and their families in their local school.

Helps to keep families together and children safe through provision of  
home-based skill building and crisis intervention services.

Provides care coordination to Health Home eligible children.  A care manager 
links, supports, and oversees access to services/systems a child and family  
may need to improve overall health.

Provides short-term crisis support and treatment for children and their  
families to avoid a higher level of care. 

Provides long-term clinical treatment and education to youth with serious 
behavioral difficulties in a school setting.

Provides short-term clinical services to adolescents in danger of needing  
a higher level of care or transitioning from a higher level of care.

Combines the best of traditional foster care with a progressive model that 
creates a supportive therapeutic environment for the child. This is an ideal 
step-down program for a child in residential care.

Provide therapeutic services in a nurturing environment to children with  
serious mental health and behavioral concerns. The needs of the children and 
their families are met through a program model that is family centered and 
trauma informed.

Provides day student services to children ages 5 through 14 who are  
experiencing emotional and educational challenges. Day students reside at 
home while attending a more structured educational program. All students 
receive support to help them return successfully to their local districts.



Contact List
Line of Service/Program	 Locations	 Who pays for service?	 Contact

	 Outpatient	 Dutchess, Ulster & Bronx	 Insurance/Medicaid	 Michele Conner-Shepard		
	 Clinics			   (845) 464-3337		
				    mkelly@astorservices.org

		  Dutchess & Ulster  	 Insurance/Medicaid	 Amie Adams 
				    (845) 647-3349		
				    aadams@astorservices.org

		  Bronx	 Insurance/Medicaid	 Zory Wentt 
				    (646) 667-3405 
				    zwentt@astorservices.org

	 SYNC	 Dutchess, Orange, 	 Medicaid	 Trish Lucknick 
		  Putnam, Rockland, Sullivan, 		  (845) 554-1365 
		  Ulster, Westchester		  tlucknic@astorservices.org

		  Bronx	 Medicaid	 Jurine Walker 
				    (646) 851-6033 
				    jwalker@astorservices.org

	 Head Start & 	 Dutchess  	 Free to Eligible Children	 Kim Fragetta 
	 Early Childhood			   (845) 452-4167 
				    kfragett@astorservices.org

	 School-Based	 Dutchess & Ulster  	 Based on contract	 Lynn Gillard 
	 Mental Health			   (845) 702-0000 
				    lgillard@astorservices.org

		  Bronx	 Based on contract	 Emily Casa 
				    (718) 751-5407 
				    ecasa@astorservices.org

	 Prevention	 Dutchess 	 Free to Eligible Children	 Amanda Watson 
				    (845) 625-7748 
				    awatson@astorservices.org

		  Bronx	 Free to Eligible Children	 Sarai Manuel		
				    (646) 581-8184 
				    smanuel@astorservices.org

	 Care Management	 Bronx, Dutchess, Orange, 	 Free to Eligible Children	 Denise Brown		
		  Putnam, Rockland, Delaware, 	  	 (845) 452-2372 ext. 0120 
		  Sullivan, Ulster, Westchester		  dbrown@astorservices.org

	 Home-Based	 Dutchess & Ulster  	 Free/Insurance/Medicaid	 Alexis VandeCarr 
	 Crisis Intervention			   845-554-1365 
				    avandecarr@astorservices.org

	 Day Treatment	 Dutchess & Ulster	 Free to Eligible Children	 Salena Gray 
				    (845) 663-7699 
				    sgray@astorservices.org

		  Bronx	 Medicaid	 Jurine Walker 
				    (646) 851-6033 
				    jwalker@astorservices.org

	 Partial	 Dutchess	 Insurance/Medicaid	 Samantha Rundle 
	 Hospitalization		   	 (845) 554-1365 X100 
				    srundle@astorservices.org

	 Therapeutic	 Dutchess, Orange,  	 Free to Eligible	 Gene Cavanagh 
	 Foster Care	 Putnam, Rockland, Sullivan, 	 Foster Children	 (845) 673-4260 ext. 222 
		  Ulster, Westchester		  gcavanagh@astorservices.org

	 Residential - 	 Dutchess  	 Insurance/Medicaid	 Brendan Sullivan 
	 RTC/RTF			   (845) 871-1085 
				    bsullivan@astorservices.org

	 Astor Learning 	 Dutchess  	 Free to Eligible Children	 Tiffany Helms  
	 Center			   thelms@astorservices.org  
				    (845) 871-1016

 
	  


